
October 20, 2024 
 
 
Hi Starkey Families,  
 
Unfortunately, 86th Ave sidewalks remain unsafe and closed.  Please 
continue to make arrival & dismissal plans for your children.  You will be 
notified when the paths are safe & reopened.   
 
Sincerely, 
Laura Kranzel 
Principal 
Starkey Elementary  
 
 


